NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
SEPTEMBER AMENDMENT TO THE 2017-2022 SIX-YEAR
TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM
AND
2018-2023 SIX-YEAR TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Union Gap,
Washington, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, SEPTEMBER 11, 2017,
at 6:00 p.m,, in the City Hall Annex, 3103 2nd Street, Union Gap, Washington
98903, to receive comments on an amendment to the 2017-2022 Six-Year
Transportation Improvement Program to include the Preliminary Engineerin%
Phase of the Valley Mall Boulevard Resurfacing project, from 3™ Avenue to 4!
Street and to include the Construction Phase of the same project in the 2018-
2023 Six-Year Transportation Improvement Program.

All persons are invited to appear and to provide comments on these actions.
Please contact the Director of Finance and Administration, at the above address
or by telephone 509-248-0432 between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m., no less than five (5)
days prior to the hearing if you have special facility needs. If you are unable to
attend the public hearing, written comments will be received until 5:00 p.m. the
day of the hearing at 107 W Ahtanum Road, Union Gap and will be entered into
the record.

CITY OF UNION GAP

Director of Finance and Administration

Publish: (Dates) August 22, 2017



